
March 15, 2022 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR AN OPERATOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2020-2022 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Conn Zachary A. 1619 N. Gillett St. Appleton 

Hawley Catherine E. 2127 Dickinson Rd. De Pere 

Moore Philip J. 239 S. Lynndale Dr. Appleton 

Ossmann Heather S. 630 Trumpeter Tr. De Pere 

Rogers Cyanne P. 213 Gertrude St. Kaukauna 

Vandenberg Riley R. 208 Lox Ct. Combined Locks 

 
 
  
  
  


